
July 8, 2020 

Councillor James Pasternak  
Chair, Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Councillor Pasternak, 

I am writing today to support the AODA Alliance’s brief to the 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee regarding electric 
scooters.  

March of Dimes Canada is one of the province’s largest agencies 
supporting people with disabilities and delivers a variety of services 
and supports, many of which enable people with disabilities to live 
independently in their communities.  

The AODA Alliance has put forward a brief and calls for the 
Committee to reject the proposal of e-scooters due to disability safety 
and accessibility concerns. March of Dimes Canada expresses its 
strong support for this brief, and would be pleased to provide any 
further insights or assistance to yourself or any members of the 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee.  

Best regards, 

Leonard Baker 
President and CEO 
March of Dimes Canada 
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